
DSWD distributes 1,260 Family
Food  Packs  to  affected
families in Hermosa, Bataan

Typhoon Hanna has brought intermittent rainfall to some parts
of Central Luzon. As of August 7, 2019 12:00 nn, there are
8,678 affected families in the province of Bataan.

DSWD distributes 1,260 family food packs (FFP) to the affected
families in barangays Bacong, Pulo and Daungan in Hermosa,
Bataan.

The FFP contains six (6) kilograms of rice, six (6) sachets of
instant coffee mix, four (4) cans of sardines and four (4)
cans of corned beef which is good for a family of five (5)
members, which could last for 2-3 days.

Mr. Eric Catabay expressed his appreciation, “Malaking tulong
po sa pamilya ko dahil hindi ko na po kailangan mamroblema ng
aming kakanin sa mga susunod na araw.”
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